
 
 
 

The Jeanne Clery Disclosure of Campus Security Policy and Campus Crime 

Statistics Act [20 U.S.C. § (f)] requires institutions of higher education to 

produce and distribute an annual report containing information on their 

campus crime statistics and campus security policies. In accordance with 

that requirement. Midwest Institute has prepared this report. Midwest 

Institute distributes this report annually to all students and employees via 

an email notice containing a copy and a link to the electronic version of the 

report. Any applicant for admission or employment may receive a copy on 

request. 
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